
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/25/2012 10:19:07 AM 
To: Liza Malashenko (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Fwd: DOE OE Cyber Award 

I just had to send this to you ! 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Dempsey, Patrick M." <dempsey4@llnl.gov> 
Date: August 24, 2012 6:53:20 PM PDT 
To: 'Brian Cherry' <bkc7@,pge.coro>. 'Erik Jacobson' <EBJ 1 @pge.com> 
Cc: "Grosh, John" <grosh 1 @llnl.gov>. 'Will Johnson' 
<will@vi sageenergy.com> 
Subject: FW: DOE OE Cyber Award 

Brian, 

I thought you would enjoy this. This is the type of leverage we should expect 
we move forward with CES-21. 

Thanks John, nice work! 

-Patrick 

Sent with Good (www.good.coml 

Original Message 
From: Grosh, John 
Sent: Friday, August 24, 2012 04:23 PM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Dempsey, Patrick M. 
Subject: DOE OE Cyber Award 

Patrick, 

On Aug 14, we received notice of DOE OE cyber R&D award to a team from PNNL (lead), 
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LLNL, ORNL, and PG&E. This proposal is focused on supply chain integrity challenges for 
grid software and hardware (see attached). Our participation in this topic area and inclusion of 
PG&E was motivated by Jamie Sample (Chief Information Security Officer at PG&E) and his 
visit to LLNL on March 30. We are quite certain that PG&E's participation was an important 
differentiator for our proposal. If we are fortunately enough to gain approval of CES-21, we 
would anticipate being able to build strong coalitions in cyber and other CES-21 related areas to 
compete for funding from DOE OE, EERE, DHS, and other government agencies. 

Regards, 

John 


